
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Senior School Parent Information Evening – Thursday 23rd June at 18:30 

 

I hope my email finds you well. We would like to invite you and your child to an Information 

Evening for parents of students joining the Senior School in September 2022. The evening will 

take place on Thursday 23rd June at 6.30pm in the College Chapel. During this evening you will 

receive all the information you need in preparation for joining us in September. The format of 

the evening will be as follows: 

 

6.30pm  Welcome and introduction by the Headmaster, Mr Jon Reddin and members of 

his Senior Leadership Team and Lay Chaplain. 

7.00pm Key Stage Presentations - During this time, you will meet with, and have the 

opportunity to speak to, Heads of Year. 

7.45pm Refreshments. 

 

I would be grateful if you would kindly let me know whether or not you are able to attend by 

completing our RSVP using this link; Parent Information Evening RSVP . 

 

I would also like to make you aware that we have an induction day at the start of the Autumn 

Term for all new students, this will be on Friday 2nd September. We will send more information 

about this day closer to the time.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 23rd June, in the meantime, if you have any 

questions or need any help, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mr Joe Allen 

Admissions Manager 

Ratcliffe College 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXKfmrh6UWdmXAH0GjdfiBK1idojuryitgV5A7gO6HBlOHpw/viewform?usp=sf_link

